Class of 2000 High School Reunion

Dear Classmates,

It's hard to believe that it has been 23 years since we walked across the stage at graduation! We
are excited to invite you to our high school reunion for the Class of 2000.

Detalils:

Date: Saturday, September 15, 2023

Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM

Location: ABC High School Auditorium, 123 Main St, Hometown
Cost: $25 per person (includes dinner and drinks)

Please RSVP by August 1, 2023, to let us know if you can make it. You can reply to this email or
contact us at 555-1234.

We can't wait to catch up with everyone, share memories, and create new ones!

Warm regards,
The Reunion Planning Committee



